Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel

June 9, 2023
Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: OCC Reply Brief for Consumer Protection — In the Matter of the Application of The Dayton
Power and Light Company d/b/a AES Ohio for Approval of its Electric Security Plan, Case No.
22-900-EL-SSO, et al.

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please be advised of the following correction to the OCC’s Reply brief, at page two: *“ Walmart
OEG, RESA, OELC, IGS, and Constellation did not even mention the statutory test.” Walmart

was mistakenly referenced as not addressing the statutory test.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
/s/ Maureen R. Willis

Maureen R. Willis (0020847)
Acting Legal Director

cc: All Parties of Record & Attorney Examiners

65 East State Street, Suite 700, Columbus, Ohio 43215 ¢ (614) 466-9567 ® www.occ.ohio.gov

Your Residential Utility Consumer Advocate
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